COMMUNICATIONS CATALYST San Jose. CA 351132327
CORPORATION {408} 295-2985

FAX (408) 296 6905

March 29, 199I nlcwl
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Director of Recordam & Reporting
101 E, Gailnes Street
Tallahaseee, FL 32399-087i0

Re: Order to Show Cause
Docketr #910130 TI

Dear Gentlemen:

This is Iin response to your correspondence dated March 18, 1991,
which was postmarked March 19, 1991 and delivered by the U.5.
Postal Service on March 26, 1991 (a full week later).

in most cases, delivery of mall between California anc F.orida !s
two working days.

Upon first notification by the Public Service Commission, my
secretary was told that our filing was received on February 2.
and the date has now has been changed to February 4.

On March 1, 1991, we addressed this issue by writing letters to
all known Commissioners (copy enclosed) explaining our possible
mistake. The postmark on our filing was definitely in

January 1991.

All our Federal and State agency filiags have deadlines by
postmark and, as it turned out, the Florida Public Service
Commission is the only exception. This puts an untair burden on
reporting companies, as the postal service is erratic In
performance as 1s shown above.

Again, we ask for your indulgence as a first time filer. Our
company can guarantee performance in the future.

/e

Tom Van Rijn
President
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COMMUNICATIONS CATALYST San Josa, CA 05113-2327
OOHPO!‘IATIOH ?&a}(ﬁfgﬁ.m

March 1, 18%91

Mr. J. Tarry Deason
Comaisslioner

State of Florida

Public Service Commission
Plstcher Bullding

10 East Gainss Street
Tallahassae, FL 32399-0870

Re: Docket #910130-TI
Dear Mr. Deason:

Our company has been asked to show cause for failure to file
a 1990 Annual Report.

Thie report was mailed from California with a January
postmark, but did not arrive in the office of the Public
Service Commission until Pebruary 2, 1991.

It was our firet flling and I, perscnally, wase responsible
for making the plan to fille timely lilke other federal and
state reports. However, I did not realize that this flling's
deadline was different with respect to the actual date the
Annual Report had to be in your offlice. I am very sorry for
the oversight.

CCC 1s a very small company. We are not actively engaged Iin
doing any business in the State of Plorida at this time, and
our filing clearly reflects thlis.

We ask for your indulgence with regard to the recommendatilon
you make concerning our company. Please understand that it
is a financial hardship for our company to appear in person
before the commisslion.

t1 in this matter is appreciated.

Sinterely.

Toa Van in
President
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